


I’ve attached an addendum to the NED letters 

 and, as discussed, my suggestion is 
 The addendum to the Chair letter will only need to add

in the requirement to adhere to the Code of Conduct for Board Members of Public Bodies.  I will
explain the reason for the changes to
 
In addition, I am going to suggest the following arrangements between us and C4C to 

 
Arrangements between C4C and Ofcom
 

1. The Chair of Ofcom and C4C shall meet periodically and at least annually to discuss the C4C
Chair’s performance and succession planning issues for the C4C Board.

2. The Chair of C4C shall have a direct line of contact to the Ofcom Chair to enable them to raise
any issues in relation to the performance of C4C Non-Executive Directors.

3. The C4C Board has a Deputy Chair which provides a mechanism for C4C Board Directors to
discuss any issues they do not wish to raise directly with the C4C Chair. The C4C Deputy Chair
shall also have a direct line of contact to the Ofcom Chair.

 
 
 
Best wishes,
 

:: Ofcom
    Riverside House
    2a Southwark Bridge Road
    London, SE1 9HA
    020 7981 3000
   www.ofcom.org.uk

:: Keep up with Ofcom on social media

                   
:: Together we can stamp out scams: check out our advice to stay safe




